
MESSAGE FROM THE PROGRAM 
COORDINATOR

 

SPECIAL GUESTS

For our General Meeting in October, we 
will be honored with the presence of two 

special guests: Geiko Mameka san and 
Maiko Makoto san. They will teach us 

about some traditional dance and answer 
your questions that we have collected 

regarding their lives as Geiko and Maiko. 
It’s always a very exciting time to be able 

to see and approach Geiko and Maiko. 
Due to their special status in Japanese 

society and in order for CCEA to conduct 
the meeting as smoothly as possible, we 

would just kindly ask you not to take 
selfies with our guests during and after 
the meeting. No worries, we will make 

sure to take group pictures with everyone 
at the end of the meeting! Also, please 
make sure not to get too close or touch 

Geiko or Maiko’s kimono. 
Thank you so much for your 

understanding.

OCTOBER 2019 NEWSLETTER

GENERAL MEETING

When: Friday, October 4th 

Time: 9:30am Registration        
10:00am General Meeting
12:00pm Group Lunch @ 

Wolfgang Puck

Place:  
     Will Aichi Women’s Center 

     1, Kamitatesugino-cho 
Higashi-Ku, 461-0016 

Email: nagoyaccea@gmail.com
URL: www.cceanagoya.com

Make the most of your time 
in Nagoya - come to our next 

General Meeting. Every 
month is a new topic. We 

look forward to welcoming 
you into our multicultural 

organization.  

Guests are always 
welcome at General 
Meetings, ¥500 fee.

Hello everyone, I am 
honored to be on the 
board this year as a 
program coordinator 
with other wonderful 
members!
I am from Tokyo originally, 
and have lived in Nepal and Hong Kong 
when I was a child. I had a chance to join 
a summer program in the States while I 
was in university and experienced what an 
American university lifestyle was like. 
These experiences have definitely 
broadened my world. I found it interesting 
to learn different languages and cultures 
and got interested in Japanese culture as 
well. 
CCEA is a great place where you can 
meet people from all over the world, learn 
and experience many different kinds of 
things. I am so grateful that my friend 
introduced CCEA to me and I could be a 
part of it. 
Time flies and we only have two more 
General Meetings this year and then the 
Holiday Luncheon is just around the 
corner! I look forward to having fun time 
together with you all! 

Sincerely, 
Sakiko Kato



CCEA CROSS-CULTURAL EXCHANGE ASSOCIATION

SAVE THE DATE
General Meeting: 

October 4, November 15

Book Club: October 7

Art Club: October 2

Ikebana: October 3 & 17, 
November 28, December 5

Happy Hour Hunters: 
October 10, November 1

Community Service: 
October 9 & 18

Cooking Class: October 30

Discussion: October 28, 
November 25

           
            Restaurant Hunter: 

October 29

Trips: October 3, November 29

Moms & Kids: TBD

Calligraphy: October 24

Yamato-E: October 10 & 25

Kimekomi: October 15

Stretching & Tai Chi: 
October 24, November 28, 

January 30

Foreign Language Exchange: 
October 8

 SNEAK PEEK NOVEMBER

In November, we will have a 
workshop to make an origami paper 

wreath. As many of you already 
know, origami is the art of making 
figures by folding paper. Colored 

sheets of paper which are cut into a 
square shape are used for origami. 
We fold sheets of paper into various 
figures such as birds, animals, and 

many other things without using 
scissors or glue. 

We will be making a paper wreath 
this time as we thought it would be 
nice to add some Japanese taste to 
your Christmas decorations in your 

home.
Please come join us and make your 

own origami paper wreath!

Miyuki Miyazaki - 1
Anne Colsenet - 3
Hiroko Yagi - 10

Julie Lucchese - 15
Shoko Kato - 16

Naoko Tatematsu - 16
Yenling Chou Sato - 17

Erika Correa - 23
May Tsujimura - 28
Claire McInnes - 29

OCTOBER BIRTHDAY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

DIRECTIONS 
TO WILL AICHI

Subway: Ten minute walk east of Exit 
2 of Shiyakusho (City Hall) Subway 
Station.
Railway: Eight minute walk south of 
Higashiote Station on the Meitetsu 
Seto Line.
Bus: Ten minute walk east of Nagoya 
Shiyakusho (City Hall) Bus Stop on 
the Key Route Bus Line.
Parking information: At Will Aichi, 
cost is ¥200 for every 30 minutes. 
There is coin parking west of the Will 
Aichi building, cost is ¥200 for every 
30 minutes, with a maximum charge 
of  ¥1,200 weekdays 8:00-18:00.

HOLIDAY LUNCHEON

This year our Holiday Luncheon is Friday, 

December 6! This is our big, end of year event at the 

beautiful Hilton Hotel. Babysitting will be available. 

The luncheon also serves as our annual raffle fundraising 

event for the Nagoya Chubu Children’s Fund, which 

provides support for children residing in foster homes in 

the Chubu area, so they may become productive, motivated 

members of society when they move out on their own. 

All details and the registration link will be sent via email on 

October 10th. If you have items you’d like to donate for the 

raffle kindly email us: nagoyaccea@gmail.com

We are looking for a wonderful woman to join as a co-interest group leader for 
the Moms & Kids group. Don’t hesitate, you are needed! Please contact Sumiko 
Abrams if you are interested! nagoyaccea@gmail.com

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!


